Senior Parents: You are invited to our FAFSA Completion Workshop on February 8th 11:00 am to 6:00
pm. Please see the attached flyer for details.

FAFSA is the Free Application for Federal Student Aid, which needs to be completed in order to apply for
aid such as federal grants, work study, and loans. In addition, many states and colleges use your FAFSA
information to determine your eligibility for state and school aid, so it is important to fill this out even if
you don't think your income level will qualify for federal grants.

If you would like to make the process faster, please go to https://studentaid.gov/fsa-id/create-
account/launch and make your FSA ID ahead of time.

Class of 2022 Students and Parents:
Join us for a FAFSA Completion Workshop!

o February 8th 11am—6:00 pm

Please Bring: Parent and student social security num-
bers, copy of 2020 Federal Income Tax Return, 2020
W2s, Nonr-tax filer verification letter

Financial Aid representatives will be on hand to walk
you through the entire application. Please contact
Mrs. Resler or Mr. Herscher to register.
304-722-0212 tresler@mail.kana.k12.wv.us
gherscher@mail.kana.k12.wv.us
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@ SAHS Counseling Center
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